
The Township is preparing for its Annual Gloucester 
Township Day which will take place on this Saturday, 
June 3 at Veterans Park. This day has been celebrated 
for the past 33 years and has become a tradition which is 
anticipated yearly by everyone in our Township.  
Join us as we recognize forty-five Scholarship recipients 
and enjoy many activities including rides, games, mu-
sic and food. The celebration of our Township starts at 
11:00am and will conclude with fireworks that begin at 
9:15pm. Don’t miss this day of fun for the entire family!  
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Triton HS Seniors 
Award Ceremony
Mayor Mayer congratulated three recipi-

ents on their academic achievements.
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Memorial Day 
Services
Gloucester Township celebrated 

Memorial Day with their annual services.
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New Republic Bank 
Coming to GT 
A new Republic Bank is opening on the 

corner of Blackwood Clementon Road 

and Emerson Drive. 

33rd Annual 
Celebration of our 

Gloucester Township
Community

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From the Police Department to Public Works to the Depart-
ment of Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the 
latest news in our community!
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The Gloucester Township Scholar-
ship Committee was hard at work 
today in Veterans Park setting up for 
Saturday’s Gloucester Township Day. 
In addition to various vendors there 
will be carnival rides and pony rides 
for the kids. We can’t wait to cele-
brate another Gloucester Township 
Day with you!

2017 Seniors Award Ceremony at 
Triton High School

Mayor David R. Mayer attended Triton High School’s Seniors Award Ceremony 

on Wednesday, May 31. He gave out awards to recognize students for their 

outstanding academic achievements. Congratulations to the following students 

for all of their hard work and academic excellence: Claudia Yarrick, Sabrina 

Holmes, and Christopher Piccolo. Gloucester Township congratulates these 

and all of the other students that received awards. 

Preparation for 2017 GT Day in Full Swing 
at Veterans Park!



Summer Camp 
Registration

Registration for the Township’s 6 week Youth Day Camps began at the Recre-

ation Center this week.  Our camps include a Preschool Camp, Nature Camp, 

Middle School Camp, Playground Camp, and Adventure Tween Camp. All 

camps are run by certified teachers. Register today! Camps are filling fast.

For more information contact the Recreation Center at (856)-435-5734.

Memorial  Day 
 2017

The Annual Memorial Day services, 
hosted by The Gloucester Township 
Veterans Affairs Committee, were 
held this past Monday, May 29. 
Many people attended to pay their 
tribute to the brave men and women 
who have sacrificed their lives for 
our country. Veterans laid wreaths 
at the various monuments in the 
Township and the services were 
concluded   at Veterans Memorial 
Park. “I ask that not only do we 
remember Veterans and those that 
have gone before us today, but lets 
remember them each and every day 
because we get to benefit from the 
freedom that they died for, each and 
every day,” stated David R.  Mayer.



Encore Show Choir
Auditions at 
Mainstage There are numerous Economic Development 

projects that will be taking place in the near future 
in Gloucester Township. One of these projects is 
a Republic Bank that is coming on the corner of 
Blackwood Clementon Road and Emerson Drive 
(existing Shell gas station and car wash). The May-
or and the Township welcome this large national 
company which will benefit residents and business-
es of Gloucester Township.

Republic Bank Opening Soon 
in Gloucester Township

Mainstage Center for the Arts is holding 
auditions for their Encore Show Choir on 
Sunday, June 4 from 1-2 pm. Auditions 
will take place at the Mainstage Dance 
Studio on Cross Keys Hurffville Road. 
Children entering 6th, 7th or 8th grade in 
Fall 2017 are eligible to audition. This is 
an amazing opportunity for kids who love 
to perform, sing, dance and entertain!  

Email jean@mainstage.org with 
questions.

Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

ASK THE MAYOR
This is the sixth video in our new series called “Ask 
The Mayor”, where the Mayor answers questions 
about the recycling programs in our Township.
We will be filming various days at locations and 
events throughout the Township. If you see our 
cameraperson please feel free to “Ask The Mayor” 
and possibly be in an up-coming video!
If you have any questions or concerns that need 
immediate attention, please feel free to call Mayor 
Mayer’s office at 856-374-3514 or email
mayor@glotwp.com 

http://glotwp.com/information/ask-the-mayor/

